
From: Edward Vielmetti  
Sent: Wednesday, March 01, 2017 8:54 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Support for "preliminary alternative plan" for Circle K site 

 

To the planning commission: 

 

Please accept this message as support for the "preliminary alternative plan" on the Circle K site. 

 

The primary plan before you has substantial issues with sight lines for pedestrians, which is a 

matter of some personal concern because my son regularly crosses Stadium and walks past the 

Circle K to visit friends and to shop at the Circle K. I am concerned particularly about the 

obstructed view on Packard that motorists would have exiting the Circle K. 

 

In contrast, the alternative plan has better sight lines for pedestrians as well as a lot of elements 

that mitigate against the worst of the impact to the neighborhood regarding lighting and 

proximity of pumps to people's back yards on Iroquois. 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

Ed 

 

--  

Edward Vielmetti  
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